THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE
February 17, 1941

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education

Dear Dr. Allen:

We are sending you here a list of the College students who are on probation this semester. One of our College regulations prescribes that no student on probation may engage in extra-curricular activities of any sort; and we hope that you will not allow anyone named on this list to become a member of an intramural team or of a minor sports team this semester.

Very truly yours,

J. H. Nelson

Associate Dean

blk

Enc.